
You will have seen the dates of
the ‘book looks’ on the diary

dates. These are an opportunity
for you to come in to your child’s

class and sit with them whilst
their share and celebrate their

learning or read with you. 

Dear Families, 

It’s been a week of outdoor activities at Mylor Bridge. Forest School is in full
swing and children are enjoying getting outside as the season changes. 
Year 3 and 4 had an absolutely fantastic time at Porthpean Outdoor
Education Centre where they had a full day on the water kayaking and
paddling on the mega SUP. They returned to the centre for a delicious
dinner and had a fun evening at a silent disco. After a night in the
bunkhouse tents, they spent day 2 caving and tackling the climbing wall. A
huge thank you to Mrs Mogridge, Mrs Thomas, Mrs Stevens and Miss Short
for taking the children on this brilliant residential. 

Have a wonderful weekend!
Mrs Pallôt 

Book Looks

One of our Class 6 pupils is
organising a cake sale in aid of

Macmillan. The sale will take
place after school on the veranda

on Monday 7th October. Cakes
will be 50p each. Any donations of

cakes are welcome and can be
dropped off at the office on the

morning of the sale. 

Macmillan Cake Sale

Friday 27th September 2024

Please check your
child’s bag for the data

collection sheet. It is
important that you

check that the contact
details we hold for you
are correct and return

it to the office.

Newsletter

Reading Rocks!
On Thursday 11th October, we will be hosting
a Reading Rocks stockroom sale at  School.
There will be a wide range of exciting books
available for all ages from 2:45 in the hall. If
your child would like to buy a book or two,

please send them in with no more than £5. 






